February 24, 2021

Senate Committee on the Judiciary and Ballot Measure 110 Implementation
900 Court St NE - Room 453
Salem OR 97301

IN RE: Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 651
Dear Committee Members:

Kindly accept this letter as my testimony in favor of Senate Bill 651 which would “..
provide that probationer or probationer’s attorney may file [an] objection to [a]
proposed modification to [probationer’s] special conditions of probation.”

Under the United States and Oregon State Constitutions, all citizens must be
afforded due process in criminal prosecutions and any consequences thereof. Senate
Bill 651 does no more than codify, and explicitly acknowledge, the right of convicted
persons to appropriately challenge proposed changes to their conditions of
supervision. This bill is a no-brainer; it should need no debate.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my testimony to the Committee.
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. GGladwell
6170 SW Lombard Ave Apt 4
Beaverton OR 97008




